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Dear members of the senate education committee, thank you for the opportunity to 

give testimony on Senate Bill 854. This bill is critical to ensuring that young people 

learn about the environment and how to protect and keep our future bright. This bill is 

close to me as I went to Rachel Carson Middle school which has a significant focus 

on preserving and learning about the environment. This experience taught me the 

importance of learning about the environment by teaching me ways individuals can 

preserve the environment. Your action on SB 854 will help address this by allowing 

schools to implement climate change programs which can help educate students on 

how to reduce the effects of climate change and also reduce them.] 


